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September 13,2000

Marvin M. Turkanis, Vice President and Radiation Safety Officer
Neutron Products Inc.
22301 Mount Ephraim Road
P.O. Box 68
Dickerson, Maryland 20842-0068

.. -PI

.~~ c. \ 0
. : ..,

'I'd'

RE: Application reneival

Dear Mr. Turkanis:

We received your application for the renewal of the Radioactive Materials License Number
MD-3 1-025-03. The submission of your application will pen-it us to continue your current license
in effect until action has been taken by this office on the application.

This letter does not grant approval of any changes in radiation safety procedures,
radioactive matErials or possession limits. If such changes have been requested, they must await
final approval from this office in form of a license renewal. Should you have any questions please
contact Messrs. Nathaniel Owrutsky, Douglas McAbee, or me at (410) 631-3302 or toll-free 1-800-
633-6101 and requesting extension 3302.

Sincerely,

* eS40
&dCa E. Tnunp, Jr., Program Managca
Radioactive Materials Licensing and
Compliance Division
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